
 

 

Good morning, 

I hope everyone is doing well and enjoying the summer.  

Just a quick communication with the new date of Ontario’s roadmap to reopen – June 30th 

I wanted everyone to note that we have no real changes in the reopening step 2 as of yet.  

I have attached a chart that will help you understand a few of the changes with every step. 

Steps toward resuming regular activities in our care home 

    

    

Activity Step one (current) Step two (as of 

July 7, 2021) 

When province enters step 

three 

Outdoor visits Five people: resident, two 

caregivers, two visitors 

10 people No limit, with public health 

measures in place 

Indoor visits One caregiver and one 

general visitor if resident is 

unable to go outdoors 

Two caregivers and two 

general visitors 

No limit, with public health 

measures in place 

Personal care 

services 

Not permitted Permitted Permitted 

Dining, social and 

recreational 

activities 

Dining: permitted with 

restrictions, such as no 

buffet service 

Indoor and outdoor 

activities permitted with 

restrictions 

Dining: permitted with 

restrictions, such as no 

buffet service 

Cohorting requirements 

can be relaxed for 

outdoor activities 

Buffet service and family 

style dining can resume. 

More activities permitted, 

including offsite excursions 

and singing and dancing. 

 



Romana Humphry The hair dresser will be returning within the next few weeks, please sign up on the 

sheet outside of the hairdressing room and she will be sure to fit you in. 

Brenda Walsh will be here Monday July 5th for foot care once again. Please sign up at the front desk.  

I have attached our updated Covid-19 visitor policy for you to reference at your convenience. 

As I sit here typing this communication, I can tell you I hear all of the resident laughing and enjoying 

cupcake decorating all the way down the hallway. This is indeed a wonderful sound to hear once again. 

The July calendar looks like a lot of fun once again with the return of the Irish Cowboys and Ron Allin 

outdoor performances an upcoming campfire and a western day and a water party.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and Happy Canada Day. 

Kind Regards, 

Annette 

 

 

 


